Saddar, Karachi-74400, Pakistan
Telephone: +92-21-32783189

March 15, 2021

Notice for Pay Order Issuance with Banks

It has been noted that certain banks are not
issuing Pay Orders of Educational Fees without
providing proof of student’s admission/
Studying in the College.

Parents are therefore requested to please
take their Last Tuition Fee Payment Receipt
issued to them at the time of payment of fees at
the College and Student’s College Identity
Card to their Bank as a Proof of student
studying in the College for issuance of

Pay Orders with their Bank.
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